Council of Chairs Meeting Minutes
Thursday, October 14, 2010
9:00 AM, 245 POT

1) Tony Ogden from the University’s Education Abroad Office updated the Chairs on the new programs in and changes to the EA office.  
2) Mike Bardo and Betty Lorch discussed with the Chairs a College-wide initiative aimed at fostering interdisciplinary collaborations.  
3) The Dean discussed with the Chairs the College’s current expense model.  This year the College has pushed out more money to the departments.  That said, the College will be looking to departments to invest and partner with them rather than expecting departments/faculty coming to the College for resources.

